
All Texas A&M University faculty, staff, retirees and dependents who are covered under the 
Texas A&M Care plan with Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Texas are eligible to receive a 
seasonal influenza (flu) vaccine at one of our free flu vaccine pop-up clinics throughout 
October.

Determine your eligibility by reviewing your Blue Cross Blue Shield insurance card.  If your 
Identification Number starts with either TXW or ZGB, you are eligible to participate.  See 
images below.

If your Identification Number does NOT start with either TXW or ZGB, you are not eligible to 
participate, and we encourage you to get a flu vaccine at your local pharmacy or medical 
provider.

Students should contact Student Health Services for flu vaccines. 

http://trk.tamu.edu/trk/click?ref=ztotana6v_3-bb59x3de5fx&

